
125 Tumbleweed Trail 
Rexford MT 59930 
406-253-1090
Fax: 406-889-3820 
jressler@interbel.net
January 17, 2020

Dear Commanders: 

Welcome back for the sixth annual Northwest Montana Games and Quizzing.  
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me however you wish. 
The location of the games and quizzing is Chapel of Praise, 79 Thistle Hollow Road, 
Eureka MT 59917. The date is Saturday, March 28, 2020.

In order to register your clubbers for this event, return the enclosed 
registration form, a copy of your roster, and the registration fee to Jenny 
Ressler, 125 Tumbleweed Trail, Rexford MT 59930, by March 21, 2020 .

We are going to have the Sparks-A-Rama, T&T Games & Quizzing and Trek 
Games and Quizzing on the same day.  

Lunch will be provided at no charge. 

Sparks 

Games and rules on separate sheet. 

T&T 
Remember the team format.  A team is 1 to 3 quizzers per rank/book. T & T 

Program: Co-ed Teams and inter-mix grades on team.   Each church can still bring 
more than one team of each rank/book, and each team does not have to be the full    
3 clubbers (2 regulars and 1 alternate).  

We will be quizzing on Discovery of Grace and The Start Zone.

There will be ten questions asked each rank during the "Multiple Choice" round, 
and we will use the "sliding scale for the speed round.

The Champion Ribbon will be awarded only if there is a perfect score in 
Multiple Choice and that quizzer has quizzed out with NO wrong answers.

Each team needs a coach:  The coaches will keep score for their clubbers, then 
hand their score sheets in to the head scorekeeper after each quiz segment.  All 
coaches and participants must be in uniform. 



Trek 

Games and rules on separate sheets. 

Trek quizzing will cover the new Trek Bible Study 2 His Story up

through Unit 3.  Games and rules on separate sheet.

Taken from Jeff Kessler’s letter: 
If you don’t have enough Sparks or Clubbers to fill out a team, bring who you 

have and we will put them with other teams.  We don’t want to deny any one the opportunity to 

participate because of lack of club size.  The day is a fun day meant to encourage and motivate 

clubbers & leaders, as well as an opportunity to share the Gospel.   

This event takes a lot of manpower, with scorekeepers, line judges, and circle directors.  

In the packet you will find a personnel sheet.  Fill in the names of the helpers you will be bringing 

with you.  We need every church to help supply manpower for the overall running of the event.  

Please let us know which of your people will be helping us.   

I pray that we all remember the purpose of these events - to get the Gospel out to the 

unsaved, challenge and motivate the clubbers, and joining together for a time of fun and 

fellowship.  Let us stress this to our leaders and clubbers, and remember it throughout the day. 

If you have any questions or comments, please let me know in whatever format 

you wish!  I am the commander at the Chapel of Praise, and I'm trying to do my best.
Please have patience with me!   

Jenny Ressler 

A signed Parental Consent Form is 

required for EACH participant! 




